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22nd June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been another exciting and fun-filled week here at Bredbury Green. Alongside their English, 

Maths and Phonics work, our children have been learning from our new Recovery Curriculum. 

Lessons this week have revolved around the question: “How does the body work?” Please look 

through the attached document to see some of their online and in-school work. 

In the first week, children learnt all about the skeletal, muscular, circulatory and digestive systems. 

They learnt about how our body stays up, moves around and works to keep us alive. This week they 

have boosted their knowledge of the body even further.  

Each of our bubbles have explored the five senses with a range of activities from painting with spices 

to drawing detailed anatomical drawings of an eye! They have also explored how nerves work (with 

some amazing models made of sweets from Year 6); how hearing works (Reception really enjoyed 

listening to the birds) and, importantly, immunity. This has encouraged our children to learn how to 

keep themselves safe during the Coronavirus pandemic and afterwards by understanding the 

importance of good hand hygiene. 

Furthermore, I had the pleasure of holding a Zoom call with our Year 6 children where they could 

ask all of their burning questions about secondary school. To follow this, I delivered a Year 7 English 

lesson so they could have a taste of Year 7 before they left. The children were absolutely fantastic; 

they concentrated well and totally impressed me with their wide vocabulary and deep understanding 

of grammar. 

This week we will be working towards answering the question “What do we need to survive?”. I can’t 

wait to see what the children come up with and look forward to updating you soon. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

E Cuttress 

Deputy Head Teacher 


